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Spadina Citizens Traffic Report Card

How would you feel if were not able to sit on your 

deck and have a family BBQ in the summer? 

How would you feel if you couldn’t open your 

windows to enjoy the fresh air?

How would you feel if after 4 years to see a report 

with recommendations that you already put forth 

to the city? 

I would request that you take Dr. Kapaj 

recommendations for Spadina and reduce the 

speed limit temporarily to create a safe zone for 

children from Playland to the Wier temporarily until 

you develop a solution for Spadina. 


